ANNOUNCEMENTS

Brewer Prize Contest

The American Society of Church History announces a prize com-
petition for a book-length manuscript in the field of church history.
The award will consist of a grant of one thousand dollars to assist the
author in the publication of the winning manuscript, which shall be
described on its title page as the “Frank S. and Eliza D. Brewer Prize
Essay of the American Society of Church History and shall be pub-
lished in a manner acceptable to the Society.” If competing essays are
otherwise of equal quality, preference will be given to those dealing
with topics related to the history of Congregationalism. Complete
manuscripts in final form must be in the hands of the Secretary of the
Society by June 1, 1953. Detailed information as to the form in which
essays should be submitted may be secured from the Secretary, Pro-
fessor Raymond W. Albright, 1524 Palm Street, Reading, Pennsyl-
vania. The prize-winning essay will be announced at the Annual
Meeting of the Society in December, 1953.

Forth-coming Publication

The American Society of Church History takes pleasure in an-
nouncing for the Spring the publication of Dr. Franklin H. Littell’s
Brewer Prize Essay, The Anabaptist View of the Church. Orders
should be placed with the Treasurer of the Society.
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